
Hello KES Families and Friends, 

School A Palooza Event is happening on August 6 between 5:00-6:15 PM. This is an optional event, but a 
great opportunity to meet classmates and families, and find out your child's teacher/class 
placement.   However, you must do the following: 

*Print and complete (correctly) the On-line Scavenger Hunt.     Scavenger Hunt 2021-2022.pdf  

*The child's guardian must be present (bring ID) with this completed form on August 6th between 5 - 
6:15pm.    We cannot provide this information to another adult not listed on the student's emergency 
form.   Please do not send a neighbor or family friend to get the information, or call.   

*After School A Palooza event, class placement information will not be available until automated class 
placement calls go out on August 11th after 4pm.  We will not be able to accept any late forms as we 
begin the rush to prepare for school to open!   
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